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To protect, conserve, and enhance the Quality of Wyoming'’s
environment for the benefit of current and future generations.

Mark Gordon, Governor m Todd Parfitt, Director

January 24, 2019

Mr. Steve Lenz

Environmental Quality Council
2300 Capitol Ave.

Hathaway Bldg. 1st, Room 136
Cheyenne, WY 82002

RE: Hazardous Waste Rules, Chapter 1, General Provisions, update by IBR

Dear Mr. Lenz:

On December 4, 2018, the Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality (WDEQ),
Hazardous Waste Permitting and Corrective Action Program submitted for public comment
the Hazardous Waste Rules, Chapter 1, General Provisions update using Incorporation by
Reference (IBR). The public comment period ended January 22, 2019. During this time,
there were no public comments received by the WDEQ or the EQC regarding these rules.

Please contact me at 307-777-8759 or carol.stark@wyo.gov if there are any concerns
regarding this matter.

Sincerely,
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J erry Breed
Program Manager

Hazardous Waste Program
Solid and Hazardous Waste Division

ce: Matt Buchholz, DEQ VRP



